
 

 

Newsletter:  02 11 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
 

We are keen for our annual pupil Swop Shop to go ahead 

on Wednesday 13th December as every year the children 

love to be able to choose Christmas presents to bring 

home to you that have cost nothing, which in today’s 

present financial climate we hope will be a help!  

So here’s how it works - we would be very grateful, if you 

are able to send in any small donations of presents suitable 

for a mum, dad, and brothers and sisters, such as small 

bubble bath, talc, soap, pens, pencils, chocolates, sweets, 

gloves, socks etc. from December 4th. This ‘Swop Shop’ 

will hopefully be a way for you to be able to ‘recycle’ some 

of the small presents you do not need, that you have at 

home! Any donations of wrapping paper and tags/labels will 

also be useful. On the day the children are able to choose 

and wrap at least a couple of presents to bring home for 

Christmas Day. There will be no charge on the Swop 

Shop day so you do not have to send in money!  

 

As the Christmas Fayre is the start of the school Christmas 

festivities, we are going to ask the children if they would 

like to take part in “wear a Christmas Jumper to school 

each Friday”. There will be 3 Fridays left before the end of 

term and for a donation of £1.00 (in total )to the charity 

Save The Children, the children and staff can wear a 

jumper !!  

 

 

Notices 

Lost Lillie-Rose Kemp  has lost her named  3-4yrs sweat   

shirt. Please can you check that your child has not taken it 

home by mistake. 

Class Caen No more spellings until after Christmas. Please 

can you save the empty kitchen rolls and bring to school 

next week for the children to make a Christmas 

decoration. 

Class Bray would like any used or new Christmas cards, 

tinsel, ribbons, wrapping paper or things the children can 

use in their Christmas craft  area please. 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Tichy Sanders 

and  

Matilda Rowe 

Notices 

All pupils in years 2,3,4,5,& 6 are in the 

Christmas Extravaganzer on all perfor-

mances. 

Christmas Extravaganza tickets 

This year we are having 3 performances. Mon-

day 11th December at 1.30pm, Tuesday 12th 

December at 3.30pm and Wednesday 13th 

December at 6.00pm.  Each family with chil-

dren in years 2-6 will be allocated 2 tickets in 

the first instance. Please contact the office 

with your preferred performance day and time. 

Tickets will be issued on a first come first 

served basis. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

Friday 24th November 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



Christmas Fair  will take place on Thursday 6th December in Bratton Village Hall, from 6.30 to 

900pm. Free Entry! 

 

PRE-SCHOOL 

Thank you to everyone who helped and supported us with raising money for Children In Need.  
We made £25.12 in total which is great. Well glitter and tinsel are starting to show themselves in 
the setting as preparations are starting for Christmas. It does seem to be so early but we only 
have a few more weeks before the end of term.  The children are learning some new Christmas 
songs to sing at our Pre-School party and performance on the last day of term. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding 
where 3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also 
offering the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding 
a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. For further in-
formation or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

Our P.T.A  
Club59 
Congratulations to Mrs Gosling who won £55.50 on the double rollover with number 11! 
 
Christmas Fair 
Friday 1st December 3.00 - 5.00 pm in the school hall. 
We would be grateful for any donations of sweets, mince pies, clotted cream, raffle prizes and any unwanted soft 
toys for the tombola.  
 
We still need volunteers to help set up, run the stalls and pack away. There is a rota on our Facebook page 
(Bratton Fleming Primary School PTA). 
We will be wrapping presents, and bagging up sweets etc in preparation for the Fair on Wednesday 29th 
Nov from 6-7.30pm in the function room at the Sports Club.  If you are able to assist with this we would be very 
grateful for your help. 
 
 
Christmas Hamper 
Thank you to everyone who has put their name down to contribute an item towards the Christmas hamper. Your 
items need to be with Sian or handed into the office by Wednesday 29th November please. 
 
Vice Chair 
We are still looking for a vice chair to join the committee.  If you are interested please speak to Melissa or Louise. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 



 

 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
 
Another fun packed busy morning this week.  We will be decorating our decorations for the Christmas Tree 
Festival next week 
so just to pre-warn you all, there will be glitter!! 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further 
information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 

Bar meals available every Friday 5-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy 
Hour from 5-7pm!  
 
   
Future dates for your Diary:  
 
 

THIS Saturday 25th November playing live THE GARDEN CLUB 9pm 

 

New Years Eve - Playing Live SOULCRAFT & disco 9pm till late, free en-
try, finger buffet, all families welcome. 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 per 
adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop 
into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 

Friday Klub - We are open again on Friday 1st December 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck 
shop available and then we are open again on Friday 15th December. 
 
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  open every Thursday so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obliga-
tion to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of 
mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life 
Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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